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Dear Parents/Carer 
I would like to begin the newsletter by thanking all of those 
pupils and Parents/Carers who supported us at the Grantham 
Carnival on Saturday.  The children looked amazing and we 
were really proud of the way in which they represented the 
school.  A huge thank you to all involved. 

Wednesday was really busy with the “Isaac Newton Bake 
Off” and the Year 3 Mini Olympics.  The standard in the 
bake off was incredible. So much so that the Lionesses who 
judged found picking a winner almost impossible, however 
the results were as follows: 
 

1st    Zac Charlton   (£25) 
2nd    Oliwia Wator (£15) 
3rd    Georgina Dutfield (£10) 
Master Baker  Angel Robinson (£10) 
Special Award Christine Sale (£10) 
 

We would also like to say a huge thank you to Mr Davis-
Mullenger and Sainsburys for providing the cake boxes.  
 
Year 3 had an amazing experience at the Mini Olympics.  
They competed in a range of sporting activities and met some 
professional sportsmen and sportswomen.  They even saw 
parachutists land on the field inside the stadium! 
 
Paul Hill  
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SPORTS DAYS 
Sports days are approaching quickly.  As ever we will expect 
all children to participate unless their Parents/Carers have 
discussed any injuries or issues with the pupil’s class teacher. 
 
Sports Day for pupils in years 3-6 will take place on 11th July.  
Children should arrive at school at the usual time in their PE 
kit.  It would be great if as many pupils as possible were able 
to wear a t-shirt in the colour of their house.  As soon as the 
registers have been taken we will set off for the Meres.  
Parents/Carers should meet us there (we hope to begin at 
approximately 9:30am).  We will then compete and have a 
prize giving at the end.  All children in the Juniors will have a 
packed lunch on sports day.  Those who have booked a hot 
meal will be provided with a pack up by the school. 
  

Sports day for pupils in the Foundation Stage and Years 1/2 
will take place on 7th July.  Again pupils should arrive in their 
PE kit.  Parents and Carers should drop their children off as 
normal and then head to the school field.  We will register the 
children and then bring them onto the school field as quickly 
as possible in readiness for the races.  
 

For both events please remember to send in a hat and a water 
bottle. You should also ensure that pupils have applied sun 
cream prior to their arrival at school. 
 

We would love to see as many Parents/Carers and 
Grandparents as possible! 

MARK’S MAGIC KINGDOM 
We have booked a fantastic family show for 
Thursday 6th July here at School. Mark’s Magic 
Kingdom will begin at 6:15pm. Tickets are £3 
each and are available from the school office! 
 
Dates for Your Diary 

26th June Trips to Harry Potter World and Knipton 

28th June Violin Concert 

6th July Mark’s Magic Kingdom 

7th July 
KS1 Sports Day 
(morning on the school field) 

9th July Hockey County Finals 

11th July  
Years 3-6 Sports Day 
(morning at the Meres) 

19th July 6pm – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

20th July Last day before Summer Holiday 

Please can all Parents/Carers 
ensure that we have at least three 
up to date contact phone numbers 
registered here at school.  Over 
the past few weeks we have been 
unable to contact Parents/Carers 
on numerous occasions as old 
phone numbers have not worked. 
 
When we do not have the correct 
contacts details and are unable to 
get in touch with Parents/Carers 
as a result it can become a 
safeguarding concern.  This means 
that we may have to do a home 
visit or contact the authorities.  
This is something that we would 
like to avoid in order to make sure 
that we are not wasting staff time 
or creating greater stress for 
families. 
 
As such please ensure that you 
inform us as and when your 
contact details change. 


